
  
             DATE: February 24, 2021 
 
TO: The Honorable Council President and Members of the Baltimore City Council  
 
Dear Council President Mosby and Members of the City Council, 
 
Baltimore City Recreation & Parks (BCRP) has been requested to review City Council #21-0005R regarding the 
City’s Department of General Services (DGS) and how its employees have been keeping City-owned buildings 
clean during the COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
DGS does not have any responsibility on BCRP property, and our properties are maintained by BCRP Facility 
Maintenance Division. Additionally, should an employee test positive for COVID-19, the facility is closed and    
thoroughly cleaned and sanitized by an outside contractor.  
 
Given that this legislation does not affect our agency, BCRP respectfully offers “no position” on this legislation. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Reginald Moore 
Executive Director 
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Baltimore City Department of Recreation & Parks 
3001 East Drive, Baltimore, Maryland (MD) 21217 
 

 
Subject: 

City Council Resolution # 21-0005R Department of 
General Services and cleaning of City-owned facilities 
during COVID-19 

  


